
8th Grade Midvale Middle School Community, 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we have been working tirelessly to create 
meaningful home learning activities for your students during our school dismissal.  
 
Home learning has been organized as follows: 

● 8th Grade Home Learning Plan 
● Electives 
● Social emotional supports 
● Special Education (Information is embedded in the Home Learning Plan) 

 
Home learning is available digitally or as packets. Packets will be available at 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 
p.m. on Wednesday, March 18th in the front area of Midvale Middle School.  School supplies 
and free reading materials will also be available at the school.  Office hours during the dismissal 
will be 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
 
Digital learning requires that students are logged into their school Gmail account (csddocs.org. 
 
If your student would like to check out a library book, please complete ​the following form​.  Book 
requests submitted by 1:00 p.m. will be available on the next ‘school’ day in the front office.  A 
paper request form will also be available in the front office. 
 
If students have missing work from 3rd term, the preferred method of submission is on Canvas 
(if available) or to take a picture of an assignment and email it to teachers.  As a last resort,  
bring assignments into the school.  The school district has not determined when the 3rd term 
will end.  We will keep you updated.  
 
Teachers are available to support you and your student from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on ‘school’ 
days.  If you have specific questions about the Home Learning Plans, please email teachers 
directly.  Teachers will respond within 24 hours. If you have any problem with communication, 
please email an administrator. 
 
At this point, we are working on preparing Chromebooks for families without computer access. 
An additional email will be coming out on Friday with more information regarding the check out 
process for Chromebooks.  Unfortunately, we have a limited supply of Chromebooks and ask 
that only families that are in need request the computers. 
 
We are updating our website as quickly as possible to provide links to the Home Learning Plan. 
 
Additional resources will be available at on the district website tomorrow at 
http://parentconnections.canyonsdistrict.org/ 
 
Sincerely,  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1gqjRzdWjIUrsEmmRiE-jyPRST2dxyzLVpIC2X1eytdI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RuS725gOlBIK3jvlfVauvuzUw-Ao8fU_7L_UVu_3aHA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XXjYbsVaV8RmksRYKlQ1deLBmmdO7LaZBpr-HOofmrA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdRfLQ4ord-uNLcDPrEsbuGXs863fkgJnUdQYNdvMFQmouGTw/viewform
http://parentconnections.canyonsdistrict.org/
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